
Untitled 
From: Charles Lamprey [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Monday, December 26, 2011 1:17 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Silicon Valley 

It is hardly conceivable that there would not be a satellite office located in 
Silicon Valley. 

Please strongly consider Silicon Valley as a location for one of the new USPTO 
satellite offices. 

Chuck Lamprey 
Managing Member 
Big Kahuna Products LLC 
[phone redacted] 
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